
 
 

 
 

 

 

HOUSING ANNUAL REPORT 1 April 2022 – 31 March 2023 

JOIN US 
If you have a spare few hours a month, why not 
join our Tenant’s Panel? 
More than eight tenants are regularly involved in shaping our service, 

VIEWS 
our 

our 
VOICE 

and hundreds more are signed up to our ‘Your Voice, Your View’ to input in other ways. 

POP UP EVENTS 
The Engagement Team, Financial Inclusion Team 
and the Housing Officers worked together to 
promote ‘Pop-Up Events’ around the Borough. 

These one-hour pop-up sessions were an 
opportunity for tenants and leaseholders to 
come and speak to the teams about any tenancy 
concerns, fly tipping or ideas for the Housing 
Service. 

‘It’s fantastic to see all the teams come together to 
go out and talk to our customers about any issues or 
feedback in their local area.’ Said a tenant. 

We want to make contacting Housing as accessible 
as possible. Not everyone wants to come to a 
meeting at the Council Offices, so by having it in their 
local area, they are more accessible for more people 
to attend and have the chance to have their say. 

21 Pop Up events betweeN August – 
October 2022. 

211 tenants and leaseholders 
attended the pop up events. 
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